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To: CVG Airlines and Airport Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  APD Notice - Wendell Ford Blvd. Gate Closures 

 

Date: July 31, 2014 

 

In order to provide an additional layer of security, and to prevent unauthorized entities from 

accessing the area, Gates SE-21 and SE-36 will be secured effective August 8, 2014.  Both gates are 

marked on the map below.  All airport tenants that are affected will receive a code to open the gates.  

 


